
 

Community Participation 

UPDATEUPDATE   March/April 

2018 

Leanne is at 

“Shake Rattle 

and Roll” class 

with the SCOPZE 

clients.   

LOTS of people 

love this and go 

there to boogie 

on down to the 

music every  

Wednesday 

morning in        

Napier.   

BOWL ON IN 

TO 10-PIN 

Clockwise from 

top: Duncan,     

Pippa, John and 

Waretini show us 

how it’s done at 

Superstrike 



 

A special treat outing       

for everyone when we    

were invited to Ken’s            

place in Twyford for a drive in Paddy’s 

double decker bus, yummy picnic and 

then  a treasure hunt with Tee-Shirts for 

    everyone as prizes.  

 

After lunch we set off on a treasure hunt… see over 

the page and check out the Tee-shirts everyone got!   

A BIG thanks to Ken, who organised the picnic and 

also to sponsors: Barb @ Superstrike (salads) Alisia 

& Karl Hansen (Venue & muffins); Lee Hansen 

(Mitchel Design—Tee-Shirts); Craig Hickson 

(Progressive Meats); Chris Hill (Paddy’s Irish Pub bus) 



Ex-volunteer 

Ken is here with 

Daniel and one 

of our current    

volunteers Ryan 

Yeah right, 

just give me 

an apple…! 

My name is     

Johnny—I am 

the Horse 

Whisperer…. 
HORSING 

AROUND 

AT RDA 



Rachel is very 

proud of the 

Bird Club 

awards that she 

and her mum 

Peggy continue 

to win.   

GREAT efforts 

with their 

Budgerigars!! 

Hey!  Watch 

out for      

Tony’s head! 

Serious moves 

on the basketball 

court - look at the 

concentration... 


